Seabrook Station

SUBJECT: TLLRWDCC #2-0223-00 Amendment

FROM: Elizabeth Mohan DATE: December 17, 2019

TO: Texas Low Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission

This letter provides that FPL Energy Seabrook Station, LLC would request to submit an amendment
to #02-0223-00. The request is for an increase to the ‘waste radioactivity in curies’ to 120 curies.

Thank you for your consideration.
W%% afife

Elizabeth Mohan
Radiation Protection Analyst



